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Dear Minister McKenna,

Sable Island is a fragile, incredibly beautiful and unique part of Canada. Parks Canada should be working to protect
and preserve that amazing treasure, I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National
Park Reserve.

Please do the right thing and stop the exploitation of this natural habitat.

Thank you,
Donna Johnson

DonnaJohnson
BOE 1B0

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



